
Allotment report for Environment meeting 1st December 2020 

Current vacancies: 

Cherry Gardens – 1 small plot, awaiting a decision from prospective tenant.  
Waiting list currently in place with 3 further tenants awaiting a plot. 
 
Netherfield Hill – Site full 
 
Virgins Lane – Site full with 3 on the waiting list 
 
Watch Oak – Plot 11a is vacant. Due to the size of this plot (358sqm), this will be split into smaller more suitable 
plots. 
 
General information: 
 
Annual renewals have been issued. Due to home working, recording payments received is not up to date and is 
therefore delaying the issue of any reminder letters but these will be followed up as soon as possible. 
 
The SAA held their AGM via Zoom, Cllr Sharman attended, minutes are attached separately. 
 
The next inspection is due in December and this will be scheduled if the restrictions are lifted to allow staff to 
work from the office. 
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